
We would like to hire a Wildlife Field Technician to assist in our long term radio 
telemetry study of ecology and population dynamics of Desert Bighorn Sheep on the 
Navajo Nation. We need assistance during 1-3 months of our spring field season March 
25 - June 30, 2020. We are looking for an undergraduate or graduate in Wildlife Biology 
or related field. Duties would include locating radio collared bighorn sheep in the field, 
recording data, and entering data into Excel spreadsheets. Candidates with experience 
in collecting data on free ranging wildlife using radio telemetry, use of binoculars and 
spotting scopes, and hiking and backpacking in rugged country are preferred. 
Experience in river rafting, motor boating and/or driving 4WD vehicles would be a plus.  
 

Work hours are variable but would average 40 hrs a week with compensation of $2000-
$2400.00/mo depending on experience and level of education. Housing is provided.   
 
The location of the position is in the town of Bluff in southeast Utah near the boundary 
of the Navajo Nation. The study area is high desert bordering the Bears Ears National 
Monument and includes the San Juan River Canyon and Wetherill and Mountain Sheep 
Canyons on the south side of Lake Powell.   
 

Please contact us before March 1, 2020 with a letter of application, resume, copy of 
university transcript(s), and contact information for 2 references. 
 
Nike Stevens, PhD   
David R Stevens, MS 
Navajo Nation Desert Bighorn Sheep Ecology and Management Project 
stevenswildlife@earthlink.net 
  


